
Dear Pastor and Church Family,	 	 	 	 Aug/Sept 24	 	
	 


As we approach the busyness of the holidays, we 
look back at summer’s end with grateful hearts to 
The Lord for the great things He has done. Our 
end of summer weather has made it possible to 
do our midweek services outside and enjoy time 
gathered around together to pray the Scriptures 
and grow together in unity of the Spirit. The 
desire for discipleship and spiritual growth has 
been a tremendous opportunity to take part. We 

have enjoyed the hunger and thirst for God’s Word 
in so many lives. 


In August, I was privileged to lead 2 young Marines to the Lord who were 
brought to church by one of our young men. It thrilled my heart to see one 
who I’ve discipled, go forward to reach others for Christ. 


Our annual Friend Day was a lot of fun. Once again, we were able to get 
out a few thousand outreach fliers in preparation.We had 9 first time 
guests and one of those families has returned and started to make this 
their church. They are one of my wife’s piano student’s families. We praise 

The Lord for how He uses her piano lessons 
for outreach.  Please pray that we get the 
opportunity to ask about their salvation 
testimony if they have one. They have a 
church background, but we haven’t had a 
chance to get much past that yet. 


A few times a year I do a Beast Feast for all 
the men and boys in our church. A different 
student’s family of my wife’s came. We had a 
great turnout and everyone had a fun time. 
The Lord worked in lives and we continue to 
endeavor to reach the lost and disciple the 
born again. Please pray for the Hampton 
family to come back and come to a saving 
knowledge of the Lord Jesus Christ. 


It is a joy to serve our Savior and we covet your continued prayers. We 
thank you for making mention of us, it means the world!


Thank you so much for being a great part of our ministry!


Because He lives, 


Pastor Clint Minnick


Contact Information 
Freedom Baptist Church


freedombaptist29palms.com


clint.minnick@yahoo.com


PO Box 1225 29 Palms, CA 92277


760-442-9791 (Mobile)


“Sympathy is no substitute for action.”

- David Livingstone

 

Prayer Requests 

Seeds being planted to bring fruit


Discipleship to go forward


Outreach opportunities


Young Marines transitioning to civilian 

life or new USMC bases or deployed


Highlights this Month 

New Guests


Christ-like growth in discipleship and 

accountability


Great response to missions


Many are being given the gospel


